
January 12, 2009 
 

 
Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD  21046 
 
Re: Fuji Film Corporation application for Low Power Communications Device FCC               

ID:W2Z4KN 
 
 
Gentlemen: 
 
This letter is to confirm that Fuji Film Corporation was issued a new Grantee Code subsequent to 
testing of the modular device by Cetecom ICT Services GmbH.  As a result the test report shows 
an incorrect FCC ID:  (FCCID: F5G4KN).  This is to confirm that the report continues to apply to 
the modular device and the correct FCC ID is FCCID:W2Z4KN. 
 
Please contact the undersigned by phone at 410-531-3439, by fax at 410-531-0807, by email at 
jinglis@erols.com, or by correspondence at the address below if there are any further questions or 
additional information needed concerning this filing. 
 
Regards, 
 
(signed) 
 
Phillip Inglis, TRP/Cetecom b.v.b.a. 
14085 Howard Rd. 
Dayton, MD.  21036  
 
 


